
 

   

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

45 Short Term Family 
Homes 

Dedicated Play & 
Common Areas Supportive Programs 

Community-Integrated 
Architectural Design 

 
On September 26th, Mayor Muriel Bowser cut the ribbon on the new Short-term Family Housing program in 
Ward 4. Named The Kennedy by community members, the program is officially open and serving families. 
 
October:  

 Building Service Provider Mobilization and Training. 
 Building Facilities Maintenance Team Mobilization and Training. 
 Resident Move-ins Begin. 

 
November:  

 Resident Move-ins Continue. 
 Project Close-out. 

 
 

Community Advisory:  
 Next Advisory Team Meeting Tentatively Scheduled: December 11, 2018. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

DISTRICT DEPARTMENT OF GENERAL SERVICES -  1250 U STREET ST. NW, 4
TH 

FLOOR, WASHINGTON, DC 20009  

WARD 4 SHORT TERM FAMILY HOUSING (STFH) 
5505 5th Street NW  I  November 2018 Update 

Lobby of The Kennedy. 
 

Completed Exterior Entrance. 

For more information about Short-term Family Housing, please visit mayor.dc.gov/HomewardDC 
 

Mayor Bowser cuts the ribbon. 


